
With the confirmed return of all pupils to school from Monday 8th

March, now is the time to make sure that you have all the required 
kit for the start of the summer term. 

Following a year of major disruption for the demand of school 
uniform and sportswear, a challenge in being able to accurately 
predict demand for sales of certain product lines has evolved. 
In particular this e� ects summer wear items such as dresses or 
cricketwear due to the lack of sales last summer with school 
closures.

To avoid any disappointment and give us the best chance to react 
to any shortfalls in stock levels we please ask you to purchase your 
child’s summer term requirements before March 22nd.

As ever, we continue to o� er: 
• 120 day returns, if you need to return unworn resalable items  
• Free ‘Click & Collect’ Service to pick up orders from our stores 
• Free returns for any unneeded items 
• Customer Service support by phone and email, if you need advice    
   or guidance on what you need to buy. (See Store contact details  
   on our website)

If your Schools’ Uniform is stocked at one of our high street 
branches we will be in touch again as soon as we are able to confirm 
a re-opening date, following the lifting of government restrictions.

ORDER NOW FOR THE SUMMER TERM
UNIFORM & SPORTSWEAR


